
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

 

Dear Parents,            Date : 25/07/2025 

This is to remind you that the Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM), originally scheduled for 

26th July 2025 has been rescheduled due to unexpected holidays.  

The Parent Teacher Meeting will now be held on: 

 New Date: Saturday, 02nd August 2025 

 Timing: 08.00 am to 11.00 am. 

We request all parents to attend the meeting as it provides an opportunity to discuss the 

academic progress and overall development of your ward with the teachers. 

Parents are also requested to clear the outstanding dues of the school fees on an urgent 

basis. Your co-operation and understanding is desired for the smooth functioning of the 

school. Kindly pay the entire pending fee upto IInd Instalment i.e. July 2025 on or 

before the Parent Teacher Meeting to avoid any inconvenience. 

You can make the payment through the following modes: 

 Online portal: ONLINE FEES” Link available on the school website. 

 Cheque/D.D : In favour of “R.C. DIOCESAN ED. SOCIETY ST. PAUL  

                        SCHOOL,  PALI  (for Classes I to XII)  &   R.C.D.S.K.G.  

                                  SECTION,  PALI  (for Classes Nursery to KG) 

If you have already made the payment, please ignore this notice. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 


